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                                                                                                                          Unwavering Commitment – Unlimited Possibilities 

 

January 2, 2022 

Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 

Today, I reported the following thirty-five (35) COVID-positive cases to Summit County 

Public Health officials for a total of one hundred twenty-four (124) positive cases reported 
for the week of December 27th: 

 Two (2) On-Campus Preschool students; 

 One (1) On-Campus first grade student; 

 One (1) On-Campus second grade student; 

 One (1) On-Campus fourth grade student; 

 Two (2) On-Campus fifth grade students; 

 One (1) On-Campus sixth grade student; 

 One (1) On-Campus seventh grade student; 

 Three (3) On-Campus ninth grade students; 

 Four (4) On-Campus tenth grade students; 

 Four (4) On-Campus eleventh grade students; 

 Two (2) On-Campus twelfth grade students; 

 One (1) classified staff member assigned to Wilcox Primary School; 

 Five (5) certificated staff members assigned to George G. Dodge Intermediate 
School; 

 One (1) certificated staff member assigned to RB Chamberlin Middle School; 

 One (1) classified staff member assigned to RB Chamberlin Middle School; 

 One (1) contracted services staff member assigned to RB Chamberlin Middle 
School and Twinsburg High School; 

 One (1) classified staff member of our District Technology Department; and 

 Three (3) classified staff members of our Transportation Department 

Tomorrow begins our two-week Remote Teaching & Learning period.  We realize that 
pivoting to a virtual platform is a hardship for some of our families and we apologize for 

the inconvenience this decision may cause.  However, given the fact that over the past 
three weeks, over three hundred (300) members of our Tiger family have tested positive 

for COVID-19, we believe pivoting to remote teaching and learning is the best way to stop 
the surge and to protect our students, our staff members, and their families.   

Each of the principals will correspond with information about the school days for the period 
of January 3rd – 14th.  Beginning tomorrow, please report your child’s absence using the 

regular Attendance Line for his/her school.  COVID-positive cases should also be reported 
to our District Nurse, Jennifer Pinkney at:  jpinkney@twinsburgcsd.org. 

Sincerely, 

Kathi Powers, Superintendent 
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